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WiFi service expands again in the City of Cockburn

Free WiFi has expanded for the second time this year in the City of Cockburn.

The City has made WiFi freely available at Coogee Beach Reserve and Coolbellup 
Skate Park.

In June it was expanded to include Bibra Lake Regional Playground and has been 
available at Cockburn ARC since it opened to the public in May.

It has been a popular feature at Spearwood Library since 2011 and at Cockburn’s other 
libraries and Cockburn Youth Centre for about four years.

At the youth centre, around 90 per cent of its young visitors use the WiFi service, with 
its use more than doubling in the last financial year from 5,969 users in 2015/16 to 
13,252 users in 2016/17.

WiFi accessibility at the seniors centre has made it possible for participants in 
programs like iPad user groups and computer courses to gain skills to stay in touch via 
the world of digital communications.
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